Holden Municipal Light Department
Monthly Report
February 2017

Key Points:
» Energy deliveries for February were 8.4% lower than February 2016 and 5.0% lower year to
date. (February 2016 had one more day due to leap year.)
» On a degree-day basis, February was 10% warmer than 2016 and was 14% warmer than a
normal February.

» Financial:

Description Feb-2017 Feb-2016 Variance %
Deliveries from regional system — KWH 8,673,832 9,473,442 (799,610) -8.4%
Billings — KWH * 8,630,635 9,402,561 (771,926) -8.2%
Billings — Electric Service $1,203,117 | $1,316,874 | ($113,757) -8.6%
Accounts Billed 7,870 7,798 72 0.9%

! Many KWH billed are used in prior month.

Past due balances — 2/28/2017:
Description 60 Days 90 Days 90+ Days Total

Billings — Electric Service $13,135 $3,878 $8,182 $25,195
Balance 1 year ago: $27,224

Outages on System:

# of
Date Time Location Duration | Customers Cause
Feb13 | 4:30am | Bullard St 2% hrs 1 Plow truck wing hit pole
Feb 18 7:15 pm | Princeton St 2 hrs 5 Broken tap line

Major events/activities:

» In March, the LED street light conversion program commenced with a GIS inventory survey
being performed. Samples of various light fixtures are being installed along a section of
Holden Street. This will allow us to see how they illuminate the area, determine ease of
installation, etc. and will assist us in determining which fixtures will serve our needs the
best.
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